
BOARD MINUTES/UPDATE OF THE HNOA - January 29, 2009

HNOA Board member Patrick Easton resigned in November 2008.  A notice was sent out 
in January to each owner with the HNOA 2009 yearly Dues Billings stating that the 
Board was seeking an Association member to fill the vacant Board position.  Those 
interested in applying for the position were urged to indicate their interest by emailing 
Board President, John Metschan. HNOA owners Michael Pappa and Jean Cameron both 
expressed interest in filling the Board vacancy.  On January 29, 2009 the members of the 
Board elected Jean Cameron to fill the vacant “at large “ position.

Respectfully Submitted

Kathi Swanson - Secretary


